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Order of Worship 
 

Greeting/ 
Announcements 
Jeremy Thurlkill 

 
Scripture Reading 

Brendan Carroll 
Titus 2:11-14 

 
Song Leader 
Kerry Cole 

 
#647 (v 1, 2, 3) 

 

#153 (v 1, 2, 3) 

 
Prayer 

Aiden Davis 
 

#599 (v 1, 2, 3) 
 

#752 (v 1, 2, 3) 

 
The Lord’s Supper 

Adam Barton 
 

#613 (v 1, 6) 

 
Contribution 

 
#400  

 
    Message 

Bill McFarland 
 

#435 

 
Prayer 

Jon Ewing 
 

#756 (v 1, 4) 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

       The House is Built,  

Now let’s help make it a Home!   
  

On November 3, 2019, Tim and Becky Marsolf returned home 

from a family birthday party to find their home engulfed in flames. 

It was a total loss.  At the time of the fire, we talked to them about 

what we could do. The insurance paid for the big things.  Now we 

want to help with the little things.  So we’ve decided on an               

“Old Fashioned Pounding,” which means a pound of this and 

pound of that (a pound of sugar, flour, potatoes, etc.).   

After clean up, they started rebuilding and they’ve done most of 

the work themselves.  We are ready for the “POUNDING”. 

July 18th - August 8th 

You may choose from the following to provide for their needs: 

 

The Giving Tree - Take an apple, make or buy the requested 

item and place it in the baskets or on the table provided in the 

foyer. 

 

walmart.com - Type in Wedding Registry type the name 

Rebecca Marsolf  click on Rebecca & Tim Marsolf 

 

amazon.com - Type in “Custom Gift List”, then click on “Find 

a list”, then type in “Becky Marsolf” also enter state and 

search, click on “Marsolf Pounding”  

                 

PAMPERED CHEF contact Amanda Lacross at 

amandalacross@gmail.com for Becky’s list. 

 

  



ATTENTION STUDENTS & TEACHERS 

Don’t forget to check in at the    

education desk each time          

before going to class. 

 

The next  
 

 

Youth Led Service                                 
 

will be next Sunday      
 

 July 25th  

 

5:00 -  6:00 PM 

 

Julie Thornton is now home.  

Ernie & Caroline Jackson 

(Dewayne Jackson’s brother and 

sister in-law) are struggling with 

COVID. She is still in the 

hospital having a hard time but 

he has gone home. 

Steven Cobb (Aubrey & Anita’s 

son) will have a biopsy on the 

27th. He is doing much better. 

Tom Meeks’ symptoms, from 

his condition, have worsened.  

He will see his Neurologist on 

the 19th.   

David Nimmo is home from the 

hospital and doing well. 

In Need of Our Prayers 

                     Youth Group News 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS:                                           
 

 July 18-24  Happy Hollow-Travis & Jason Session 

 July 25th  Bible Study - Maples House 

 July 27th  Cookout - Morrison House 

 July 31st  Float Trip 

 August 1st  Bible Study - Hatfield House 

 August 3-6  Camp Wilderness 

 August 8th  Bible Study - Griffin House 

 August 13th  Lock-In - Water Mill 
 

Note: Applications for Happy Hollow are located on                

the Information Desk.  

 

 

 
 

7-18  Jan Bowling 

7-18  Sophia Brumfield 

7-19  Bryson Riggs 

7-20  Tony Compton 

7-22  Cheryl Friend 

7-22  Audrey Wuench 

7-24  Connie Fortner 

7-24  Madelyn Hollingsworth 

7-24  Keaton Galindo 

7-25  Tim Bowling 

7-26  Mike Ussery 

7-27  Kelley Kenyon 

7-29  Virginia Buck 

7-30  Jason Luna 

7-30  Ruth Reaves 

7-31  Nadean Green 

7-31  Debra Davis 

There will be a Men’s Fellowship      

here at the building Saturday,                   

August 21st, from 8:00-10:00 AM.                                 

Men of all ages are welcome            

to come!                                       

Coffee and donuts will be provided. 

Continued prayers for health: 
 

Ruth Raines,  Fred Lorenz,  Sheryl Low,  Pat 

Blackburn,  Sandra Pingenot,  Don Tracy,  

Tom Davis,  Robert Raines (Denzil & Ruith’s 

son),  Wanda Lou Hurd (Nancy Snider’s cousin),  

Debbie Crawford,  John Alspaugh (Ruth Lund’s 

brother),  Julie Alexander,  Bettie Bean (Alison 

Thurlkill’s mom),  Alice Daniels,  Ima Coleman 

(Sara Keener’s friend),  David High (Lucile High’s 

son),  Izumi Loomis’ mother,  Linda (Sue 

Aherin’s sister-in-law),  Betty Grabber,  

Jacquelyn Raines (Kim Maples grandmother),  

Truman & Helen Coltrane,  Beverly Hammond 

(Coyeatte Ewing’s mom),  Sandie Shelby (Lucile 

High’s niece),  Dennis & Carolyn Smith,  

Sherrie Stern (Shirlane Horton’s sister),  

Hasseltine Pendergrass (Helen Harbor’s mom) 

                   Truman and Helen Coltrane 

                                       7-24-59 / 62 years 

 

Shut-Ins 
 

Pat Blackburn 

Barbara Barnes 

Ron Bower 

Mary Bratcher 

Dennis & Carolyn Smith 

Don Essex 

Clarence & Ola Jean Feeney 

Wanda Frost 

Doris Iorg 

Doris Tobler 

Jim & Ruth Reaves 
 
 

Nursing Homes 
 

Ann Freeze 

Wayne Harmon 

Nancy Snider 

Virginia Morgan 

Sandra Pingenot 

 

 

 

 
 

The Library now has books 

donated by Dennis Smith.  There 

are extra ones to share in 2 tubs 

and on the desk as you enter the 

library.  Please, take what you 

want with a special thanks to           

Brother Smith. 

THIS WEEK… 

 We will have a Devotional  

Sunday, July 18th at 5:00 pm. 

 Thursday Ladies Bible Class  

will meet on July 22nd at 10:30,  

Hillard Story the author of  

“From Bethlehem to Golgotha,” 

will be here.  

 Quilters will meet at 9:00 am. 

 Card Makers will meet at 9:30. 

 

Sunday - July 25th 

Joey and Tammy Treat will 

be here next Sunday.  During 

the Bible Class hour, Joey 

will be reporting on their 

mission work  in the 

Northern Mariana Islands.   

Trust in the Lord with all thine heart; 
and lean not unto thine own 

understanding.  

Proverbs 3:5      


